5/17/2021 Another Home Repair Project Completed

Habitat

for Humanity®
of Louisa County

Dear Friends of Habitat for Humanity of Louisa County,

The home repair team completed the second repair project of the year under our new Home
Repair program. This project was completed for Pam Abbott, who lives near Lake Louisa in the
north central part of the county. She applied for the repair program in December, however, due to
COVID restrictions the repair was delayed until May.

Between May 9th and 11th, the team repaired water damaged front and back doors, replaced the
trim, rebuilt the thresholds, and repaired screens. They also replaced decking on the front porch.
Finally, the team installed gutters on the front of the house to mitigate the water/drainage issues
against the front doors of Pam’s home.

As always, providing this opportunity to a family would not be possible without the support of the
Louisa County community as well as others in Virginia and beyond. Whether volunteers, businesses,
contractors, churches, foundations or donors, every contribution of time, materials, services, and
financial support help us achieve the mission of providing a hand up to those in need.

We greatly appreciate your contributions that make these activities possible.

Thank you for being a part of this mission.
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The Volunteers of Habitat for Humanity of Louisa County

Give the Gift of Home Today

[ DONATE NOW ]

[ VOLUNTEER ]
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